
United States of America 
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 
 
 

 Office of the Secretary 
 

  
  

 
      October 16, 2017 

 
Stephen Y. Wu, Esquire 
McDermott Will & Emery LLP 
227 West Monroe Street 
Chicago, IL 60606-5096 
       
 Re: ProMedica Health System, Inc. 
         Docket No. 9346 
 
Dear Mr. Wu: 

 
 This letter notifies ProMedica Health System, Inc., the Respondent in the 
above-referenced matter, that the Federal Trade Commission has approved Alan R. Yordy as the 
Monitor in this matter, and the Monitor Agreement entered into on September 13, 2017, pursuant 
to Paragraph VI. of the Decision and Order.   
 
 By direction of the Commission. 
 
  
      Donald S. Clark 
      Secretary 
 
cc:  David E. Dahlquist, Esquire 
 Winston & Strawn LLP 
 35 West Wacker Drive 
 Chicago, IL 60601-9703  
 


